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As university operations resume, Lynn is making efforts to reduce density of people on
campus to ensure social distancing. Please note the following:

e No events will take place with off-campus guests, and visitors are not allowed in
residence halls.

o Employees must have approval from their supervisors to work on campus.

e All vendors must be registered with Campus Safety.

o All visits by prospective students and their families must be scheduled in advance
by the Office of Admission. (Visits resume Aug. 31.)

Employees expecting an off-campus guest or vendor must pre-register their guest with
Campus Safety through their vice president or dean. Review the "Roadmap: Guidelines for
guests on campus" email dated Aug. 12 or visit the "Guest guidance" FAQ for more
information.

Guests pre-registered for a campus visit must adhere to university procedures:

« Complete a symptom checker before arriving on campus. Stay home if you feel
unwell.

o Stay to the left when you arrive. Use the left lane at the North Military Trail and
west Potomac Road entrances.

o Get screened. Be prepared to answer a few questions and have your temperature
taken when you arrive on campus.

Registered vendors and guests will receive additional guidelines at the gate.

Visit the "Guest guidance" FAQ for more information.
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